
 

 

The Proprietors, Captains, President and all committee members would 
like to wish all members and their families a very Merry Christmas and 

a Prosperous New Year. 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, 

there will be no Captain’s Drive off on the 

1st January. 

Stay safe and we hope to see you all in the New Year 

 

                                                                                              


